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James J. Raiter Whyatt L. Bienfang
Chief of Police Captain
September 8, 2017

Diocese of New Ulm

1421 6™ Street North

New Ulm, MN 56073
Atn. Msgr. Douglas Grams

Msgr. Grams,

As you know, on July 5, 2017, a sexual assault allegation was made against Father James
Devorak. After a thorough and exhaustive investigation into this allegation by Captain Wyatt
Bienfang, the facts became clear that this one allegation was unfounded, meaning the allegation had
no merit. It is my hope that this one allegation will not over shadow the life’s work of Father
James Devorak. If you have any further questions regarding Father Devorak’s case please feel free
to contact myself or Captain Wyatt Bienfang.

Sincerely,

YOW—_

James J. Raiter
Chief of Police
City of Glencoe

PROFESSIONALISM ~ COMPASSION ~ FAIRNESS




